Senators of Ohio,

Thank you for hearing your constituents’ concerns and recognizing that section
5501.60 of the Revised Code is unacceptable. The imposed interchange would
negatively impact our community’s safety and wellbeing. Please pass S.B. 155 and
remove the threat of setting a dangerous precedent in regards to constructing
interstate interchanges. Brunswick will not rest until this unwelcomed burden has
been dealt with.

Thank you,

Thomas Keppler Jr.
2131 Gaylann Dr
Brunswick, OH, 44212
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